
 

 

Currently trash & recycle services will continue as normal. 

Please refrain from generating additional heavy trash, such as 

cleaning garages, closets, extra yard work, etc.  Due to extra 

volumes, trash is extremely heavy and our routes are running later 

than normal.  Please be patient as we are doing our best to get all 

trash collected.   

*COVID-19 UPDATE-PLEASE BAG ALL TRASH* 

In response to the continuing effects of the Coronavirus and in 

observance of our employee's safety, we are asking that all waste 

be placed in plastic bags and tied off to avoid any need for direct 

contact with the garbage. 

Please continue to place your recycling loose in your 

container. Please break down all boxes and reduce in size as much 

as possible.  If you exceed the capacity of the container, please bag 

and place with trash.  However, if anyone in your household is 

exhibiting symptoms of any transmissible illness, please place 

recyclables in plastic bags and dispose of with your regular 

garbage. 

Please do not call the office.  Go to website www.best-trash.com for 

updates or contact customerservice@besttrashtexas.com 

http://www.best-trash.com/
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